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Richland Airport Electrical Replacement Project 
Construction Scheduled For Week Of July 11 Delayed 

 
RICHLAND, WA  - The planned closure announced previously for the week of July 11 has been delayed 
one week.  Due to the delivery of runway closure barricades and signage, the contractor is not able to 
start the work until Monday July 18.  A revised construction schedule will be distributed detailing the 
work for the week of July 18. The port apologies for this inconvenience. 
 
For more information and updated project guidance, please visit portofbenton.com/projects. 
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